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ITEM 15 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 45 

COUNCIL MEETING June 23/75 

Re: Letter dated June 10, 1975 from Mrs. D.R. Boyle 
4841 Portland Street, Burnaby 
Request for Local Improvement on Portland Street 

Appearing on the Agenda for the June 23, 1975 meeting of Council is a letter 
and petition from Mrs. D.R. Boyle-regarding a local improvement on Portland 

- Street. Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT Portland Street be included in the n~xt L.I.P. Program developed; 
and 

2. THAT Mrs. D.R. Boyle be informed of Council's decision and sent a 
copy of this report. 

* * * * * * * * * 

19 June, 1975 

TO: -MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

FRCM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: PETITION FOR LOCAL IMPROVEMENT 
4700 and 4800 Blocks Portland Street 

On 19 June, 1973, the Engineering Department replied to Mr~Doyle'a similar 
request for local improvement. In that reply it was pointed out at that time 
it would be two or three years before Portland Street could be included in a 
program. The delay was caused by a backlog of previous requests, 

At present Portland Street is not included in a program because of action taken 
with the 1974 and 1975 programs, relative to Budgetary constraints. These 
constraints resulted in the 1974 program becoming the 1974, 1975 and 1976 
programs. The 1975 program became the 1977 program. 

No programs have been developed beyond the 1977 program. The future programs 
will be developed subsequont to Council's meeting on Local Improvement. 

RECOMMENDA'!'..!Qli§.: 

1. THAT Portland Street be included in the next L.I,P, Program developed; 

2, THAT Mra.D,R. Boyle be infor.m1:icl of Council'11 decision and ocmt a copy 
of this report. 
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